
 
 
 
 
 

VILLAGE OF COOPERSTOWN 

RUN-OFF ELECTION NOTICE 

to be conducted 

September 29, 2020 

 

1. Due to a tie vote between two candidates (listed below) for one Village Trustee seat at the 

September 15, 2020 annual village election, it is necessary to conduct a run-off election 

between the two candidates to determine a winner. 

2. The Village of Cooperstown constitutes one election district and the polling place for such 

district shall be at the Village Fire Hall, 24 Chestnut Street, Cooperstown, New York. 

3. The hours during which the polls shall be open for voting are 12:00 noon to 9:00 pm. on 

Tuesday, September 29, 2020. 

4. Absentee ballots are available by application at the Village Clerk’s Office, 22 Main Street, 

Cooperstown, New York.  Due to a short time frame, the Clerk’s Office will be open 

additional hours starting September 21, 2020.  Please contact the office by calling 607-547-

2411 for the hours or view on the homepage of the Village website www.cooperstownny.org. 

5. The names of all those who have been duly nominated in accordance with the provisions of 

the New York State Election Law for the Village Office whose certificates of nomination and 

independent nominating petitions have been duly filed with the Village Clerk, and that the 

office for which they have been nominated are as follows: 

 

 Trustee:  one position – Three (3) year term: 

 

  Democratic Party: MacGuire Benton, 28 Delaware St., Cooperstown 

 

            Republican Party:        Mary-Margaret Robbins, 20 Pioneer Street, Cooperstown 

 

            Heart of Cooperstown Party:    Mary-Margaret Robbins, 20 Pioneer St., Cooperstown 

 

            Many Voices One Village Party:    MacGuire Benton, 28 Delaware St., Cooperstown 

 

 Dated:  September 17, 2020 
 

TERI L. BAROWN, RMC 

VILLAGE CLERK/ADMINISTRATOR 

VILLAGE OF COOPERSTOWN 

22 Main Street 

Cooperstown, NY   13326 

Phone:  (607-547-2411 

Email:  tbarown@cooperstownny.org 


